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Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 12:17 PM
To: 'MarkHorne@chevron.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com'
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO3098 - Ed's Liquor Store, Geotracker Global ID T10000004218, 2700 23rd 

Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606

Hello Mark:    
 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health  (ACDEH) has reviewed the December 2, 2016 Low Threat Case Closure 
Request prepared on Chevron’s behalf by GHD for the referenced case.  ACDEH has evaluated the data in conjunction with the 
case files, and in reference to the State Water Resources Control Board’s (SWRCBs) Low Threat Underground Storage Tank 
Case Closure Policy (LTCP).  Based on ACDEH staff review, we have determined that the site does not meet the LTCP General 
Criteria f (Secondary Source Removal), Media-Specific Criteria for Groundwater, Media-Specific Criteria for Vapor Intrusion to 
Indoor Air, and the Media-Specific Criteria for Direct Contact.  Consequently, ACDEH must deny closure.  We will send a Directive 
Letter next week with supporting rationale. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karel Detterman, PG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6708 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 


